
Webb Lake Phase 1 HOA Board of Directors Meeting 
10/14/2024 

 
Meeting called to order by President Derek Bratton at 5:00pm. Treasurer Joy Burleigh 
and Secretary Mike Stewart also present.  
 
The new business is to count votes for new board members who will take over at the 
next HOA meeting that President Derek will schedule. We counted and tallied the votes 
and the new officers for the next two years are as follows; 
President- Derek Bratton 
Treasurer- Jesse Solano 
Secretary- Malissa Lashley 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:45pm. 


